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February
Eleventh
1932.

E
H. W. Mois on Esq., 
Molson*3 3rewery, 
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Molson:

I am this morning in receipt of your 
letter, and once more let mi tell you how very greatly we 
appreciate your practical interest in helpin' us to do further 
research on the cancer problem.

Our financial year ends on ‘ ay 3lst, 
and I have told Doctor Eraser and Dr* Archibald the amount of 
interest which will be available up to May 31st,1933, end have 
asked them to submit a budget tellinr me exactly hoiveech 
proposes to spend his share. 1 Keep you informed

Mith sincere person 1 thanks and all

of what goes on.

good wishes.

I eto,
Ever yours faithfully.

Principal


